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 Robins are 

house winners! 

A few words from Mrs Sage… 
It has been lovely to see our new Reception children settling in so  

nicely and to begin to get to know them. We have also enjoyed talking 

with many parents at our welcome meetings this term for parents of Years  

6, 5, 1, 2 & 4. All the presentations are available on the relevant class pages. 

Communication: we are proud to have a culture of open communication at this 

school and would encourage you to use pick-up times to relay messages to your 

class teacher in the first instance. If you do not come up to school, you can email 

the school office and the class teacher will be in touch as soon as possible. 

Please see our communications summary here for a reminder of the many ways 

families and school can keep in touch. 

PTA: thank you to everyone who attended this important first meeting of the 

year. It is a busy and special term with the Circus, School Discos, Firework and 

Christmas events coming up. Please read the minutes here to keep up to date. 

Snack pots at playtime: please make sure your child’s re-usable snack pot is 

named. If they don’t bring the pots home, please check the lost property box – 

we are building up quite a collection! We are keen to encourage the use of these 

pots as an alternative to single-use plastic containers.  

School tours for next year’s starters: I am looking forward to showing off our 

school next week during the tours for those starting in 2024. We are also hosting 

our usual play afternoon for pre-school children on 20th September. 

Circus: I am very much looking forward to seeing many of you in the Big Top 

tonight. There was great excitement as the vans rolled into school today (photo 

below). We are open from 5pm for hot dogs, sweets, face painting and the bar. 

Access is via the Claverton Road entrance only. 

Have a lovely weekend,  Mrs Sage. 

 

FS/KS1 
 

Apple: Georgia MB for beautifully presented 

work on carnivores, herbivores and omnivores in 

Science. 

 

Pear: Hazel J for settling into Saltford School 

amazingly. 

 

Palm: Orla M for working hard on her writing 

about her summer holiday. A huge improvement 

in your handwriting already! Well done Orla! 

 

Cherry: Layla B for a fantastic description of 

Grandad’s house, you included so many 

adjectives! Well done Layla! 
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KS2 
Sycamore: Mariia K for settling in brilliantly at our school in her first 

week here. It’s lovely to have you with us Mariia! 

Maple: Zak B for settling into our School and Maple Class really 

well and making an excellent start to his work! Well done Zak! 

Lime: Hamish R for settling into Saltford School so well and 

making a super start to his work in Y4. Welcome Hamish! 

Willow: Alba J & Remi A for both settling into Saltford School and 

Willow Class so well and for making a great contribution to the 

class already. Well done to you both. 

Elm: Alana K-B for being our highest Dojo scorer so far! You have 

such wonderful contributions in class and you are so helpful and 

kind. Keep it up! 

Horse chestnut: Jennifer C for a positive start to Year 5, neat 

presentation and embracing the Saltford way. 

Ash: Clara F for her helpfulness in class and her superb writing 

about our new class book. 

Oak: Verity S-B for great work looking at the 5 key Sikh beliefs. 

mailto:clerktogovernors@saltfordschool.org.uk
mailto:pta@saltfordschool.org.uk
https://www.saltfordschool.org.uk/classes/
mailto:enquiries@saltfordschool.org.uk
mailto:enquiries@saltfordschool.org.uk
https://www.saltfordschool.org.uk/assets/uploads/documents/office/Communications%20Summary%20guide%2023.pdf
https://www.saltfordschool.org.uk/assets/uploads/documents/pta/PTA%20%20minutes%20110923.pdf
https://www.saltfordschool.org.uk/starting-in-2024/#school-tours-for-2024-starters
mailto:contactus@saltfordschool.org.uk
https://www.saltfordschool.org.uk/news/
https://www.saltfordschool.org.uk/news/
https://www.saltfordschool.org.uk/news/
http://www.saltfordschool.org.uk/


Contact the Governors via clerktogovernors@saltfordschool.org.uk Get in touch with the PTA via pta@saltfordschool.org.uk  

 

 
  

We celebrate 
 

Kate P, Apple, for her certificate and medal for taking part in 

the Summer Reading Challenge. 
 

Emily P, Ash, for winning 1st place girls in a 9 hole golf 

competition. 

Quick links 
 

News 

The Office 

Curriculum 

Children 

Classes 

Our community 

Community notices 

Key information 
 

Letters sent 
 

Year 6 Important: 

Transfer to 

Secondary School 
 

EYFS Literacy 
 

EYFS / KS1 Reading  
 

Positive Behaviour 

Policy Review 
 

KS1 Visit Warleigh 

Lodge Farm 
 

Y3 & 4 Homework 
 

Y4 Mr Egypt – 

Thursday 21st Sept 
 

Y2 Spelling 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

The Parent Voice Group (PVG) needs you 

Thank you to everyone who has agreed to represent their class this year. We 

have no representatives as yet for our new Reception classes. It is always good 

to have two reps per class, to ensure a balance of opinions. We also hold the 

meetings over Zoom with the aim that this will make it easier for parents to 

participate. If you are able to volunteer for any of the following classes, please 

email the school office for the attention of Mrs Sage: 

Butterflies; Bumblebees, Palm, Cherry, Sycamore, Maple, Lime, Elm, Horse 

Chestnut and Oak classes still need more representation. 

If you want to contact your class reps, please find your reps on the website 

here. The next PVG meeting is scheduled for Thursday 12th October at 7pm. 

Online safety newsletter September 

A new school year brings us to school photos which have taken place this 

week. In this month's online safety newsletter, there are important reminders 

about posting back-to-school photos on social media and the associated risks 

to children. It contains practical advice on risks and etiquette. 

There is also an informative article on the new social media app 'Threads' 

(created by the creators of Facebook and Instagram) that launched in July, with 

particular emphasis on what to be aware of if you have children. 

 

Walk to school next week 

Next week is Travel Wise Week which takes place between 16th and 22nd 

September each year. Travel Wise Week promotes active travel, public 

transport, and other cleaner and healthier transport choices, and culminates 

in World Car Free Day on Friday when everyone is encouraged to find an 

alternative mode of travel for just one day.  

We would like to encourage everyone at Saltford to use active travel as much 

as possible next week. Could you park further away and walk the remainder? 

For more information, please see the travel wise week 

website: /modeshift.org.uk/travelwise-week/ 

 

There are lots of exciting travel events coming up so keep your eye out for 

more details later in the year!  
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Dates for your diary 
 

 

Click here for term dates 

Friday 14th September: Circus event from the 
PTA. 
Monday 18th September 5pm: EYFS literacy 
information meeting in school hall. 
Thursday 21st September: Mr Egypt in school 
with Y4. 
Thursday 21st September: Wellsway School 
open evening for prospective Year 7s. 
Friday 22nd September after school: Y1 cake 
sale with uniform sale and book swap. 
Monday 25th September: Pear class visit to 
Warleigh Lodge Farm. 
Tuesday 26th September: Apple class visit to 
Warleigh Lodge Farm. 
Wednesday 27th September: Palm class visit to 
Warleigh Lodge Farm. 
Thursday 28th September: Cherry class visit to 
Warleigh Lodge Farm. 
Wednesday 4th October & Thursday 5th 
October: Harvest celebrations. Details to follow. 

Thursday 12th October: Parent Voice Group 
meeting 
Friday 13th October: PTA disco for children. 
Details to follow. 
Friday 20th October: Y6 cake sale with uniform 
sale and book swap. 
Friday 20th October: last day of term 1. 
Tuesday 31st October: term 2 begins. 
Friday 3rd November: PTA fireworks event. 
Monday 6th November 7.30pm: PTA meeting 
and AGM. 
Thursday 16th & Monday 20th November: 
consultation evenings. Details to follow. 
Friday 1st December: PTA Christmas fair. 
 

For term dates please see: 
www.saltfordschool.org.uk/the-office/#term-

dates. All dates are on  
the calendar for parents here. 

Holidays in term time 

When it comes to booking family holidays, please support your 

child’s learning and make sure that your holidays are planned 

during the 13 weeks of school holidays. 

All parents have a legal responsibility to ensure their child 

attends school.  

If you feel you need to book a holiday or absence during term 

time, you should make an appointment to see Mrs Sage before 

you do so. You can find the absence request form on the 

Attendance page of the  

website here. This form must be sent to school at least two 

weeks before the planned absence. 

If you choose for your child to have 5 days (10 sessions) or 

more of unauthorised absence, you will receive a fine from the 

Attendance & Welfare Support Service (AWSS). The amount is 

£120 per child for each parent with parental responsibility (even 

if they are not living with the child), which reduces to £60 per 

child if paid within 28 days. For example, this would cost £480 

for a family with 2 children and 2 parents, or £240 if paid within  

28 days. 

Please read our school attendance procedures for an 

understanding of our approach. We aim to work in partnership 

with parents to achieve high attendance and the best outcomes 

for all our children. 

Our School Attendance Lead is Mrs Pippa Saunders. 

Could you be a Reading Ranger? 

Reading is such an important skill for all 

learning that we have introduced a new 

scheme designed to focus on children 

practising their reading skills.  

We are asking for volunteers for ‘Reading 

Rangers’ for each class. Rangers come in 

between 2:30pm and 3:15pm – just before 

the end of the school day – to listen to 

children reading and to and discuss their 

reading book. We hope that half an hour’s 

commitment would be manageable. Please 

let us know you are interested by completing 

this short form: 

forms.office.com/e/0av0yFM0xN.  

We really appreciate your help and 

continued support. 
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